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Contact: Ann Harrell 
688-3404 

Patsy Owens, deputy director of the new federal Commission on Epilepsy, 

will be available for interview Thursday (June 24) p.m. and Friday (June 25) 

before the opening of the first regional meeting of the new National Commis­

sion for the Control of Epilepsy and Its Consequences. 

The meeting will be held Monday, June 28 in the ballroom of the Airport 

Marina at D/FW. A special in-up meeting for persons with epilepsy will be 

held Sunday, June 27 from 2-4:30 p.m. at the hotel. 

Also available for interview is Dr. David Daly, professor of neurology 

at The University of Texas Health Science Center at Dallas, chairman of the 

newly formed comission. Dr. Daly may be contacted at 688-3535 or 638-1100, 

ext. 11. 

For appointments with Patsy Owens please call (214-688-3403). 

Dr. Richard L. Masland, M.D., executive director of the commission, will 

be available Sunday and Monday. He may be contacted at the hotel. 

## 

NCITE: The Sunday consumer session is the first time a government group 
has taken a client-centered approach, according to commission 
sources. 
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